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To State Legislators 

 

I oppose SB-408 on the grounds that the OHA should NOT have supreme control 

over our healthcare professionals scope of practice. Our health care professionals 

need to treat the individual that stands before them and NOT a one-sized-fits-all 

approach that OHA is vying for. 

 

Thank you 


